
Post 16 Offer from the 

Alternative Tuition Service 

 

 

 

Leaving Key Stage Four provision can be a challenging time for young people within our 

service.  At the Alternative Tuition Service we will seek to support our pupils in the following 

ways: 

• If the young person is on roll at a school, we provide the school with the appropriate 

information needed to ensure a smooth transition to the young person’s post 16 

setting: 

• If the young person is not on the roll of a school at the point of leaving Key Stage 

Four, we work with professionals to support the young person and their families.   

• We provide Teams Sessions offering guidance and support on a wide range of post 

16 options, life skills and careers: 

In exceptional circumstances we will support a young person post 16 who has extreme 

medical conditions that means that they are unable to immediately access their post 16 

provision.  This support is provided to enable the young person to access the material 

provided by that identified provider.  

When a young person has an Educational Health and Care Plan, we are not named as a 

provider as we are a service.   

For more details please contact ATS@suffolk.gov.uk 
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